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Heller Highlights Necessity of Tax Code Overhaul
Looks to Create Reform to Help Nevada Businesses 

[bookmark: _GoBack](Washington, DC) –Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) spoke at a Senate Committee on Finance hearing titled, “Navigating Business Tax Reform.” During the hearing, Heller emphasized the need to overhaul the current tax code to benefit Nevada’s businesses and entrepreneurs, citing the current tax code it too costly and too complex. More specifically, Heller highlighted the importance of creating tax reform now in order to avoid further business inversions. Click here or below to watch. 
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